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Ms. Christine Long

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.0. Box 2319, 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

April 29, 2020

Re: EB-2019-0037 Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. (GSHi) 2020 Cost of Service
Pollution Probe Letter

Dear Ms. Long:

The OEB issued a letter dated April 28, 2020 requesting comments from parties to the above noted
proceeding on the rate deferral proposal of Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. (GSHi) as outlined in their letter
to the OEB dated April 23, 2020.

Subject to the OEB’s acceptance of the Settlement Proposal filed in this proceeding, Pollution Probe has
no comments related to GSHi’s proposed deferral of its increases in base distribution rates. This
assumes that clearance of those deferred amounts from the deferral account are done in accordance
with the terms included in the Settlement Proposal.

Respectfully submitted on behalf of Pollution Probe.
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Michael Brophy, P.Eng., M.Eng., MBA
Michael Brophy Consulting Inc.
Consultant to Pollution Probe

Phone: 647-330-1217
Email: Michael.brophy@rogers.com

cc: Tiija Luttrell, Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. (via: tiija.luttrell@gsuinc.ca)
Donald Lau, OEB Case Manager (via email)
Lawren Murray, OEB Counsel (via email)

Interested Parties (vis email)
Richard Carlson, Pollution Probe (via email)



